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With this presentation of Ohio Wesleyan University’s Alumni Award, the Ohio Wesleyan Alumni 
Association Board of Directors is proud to recognize Margaret (Peggy) McDowell Lloyd ’70 for 
outstanding service and dedication to Ohio Wesleyan.  
 
Peggy graduated from Ohio Wesleyan University in 1970 with a Bachelor of Arts in Zoology. She is a 
member of Chi Omega sorority and played lacrosse and field hockey. Peggy is also a legacy, her mother, 
Beatrice, graduated in 1940. 
Ohio Wesleyan benefited from the support and passion of Peggy. For years, she served on the “W” 
Association for field hockey. In 2006, she joined the Board of Trustees. 
  
Over the years, Peggy has been involved in many charitable organizations: the Junior League of Akron; 
Stan Hywet Hall Board; Akron General Medical Center Women's Board; University of Akron Stewardship 
Committee; Ohio Wesleyan University Board of Trustees; Akron General Foundation Board; and Planned 
Parenthood Board. For one organization alone, Peggy has volunteered over 13,000 hours.  
 
Peggy has been an active supporter of Ohio Wesleyan, and a loyal donor for decades. The impact of her 
giving touches nearly every area campus—from the athletics program to the annual giving program.  
 
We join Peggy’s husband, Phil ’69; children; and classmates in applauding and thanking her for her service 
to Ohio Wesleyan University. She is a valued member of the Ohio Wesleyan family.  
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